
 

 

As we approach the Easter Holidays, I thought it would be a good idea to reflect on the learning and 

the experiences the children have had this term.  The pictures tell our story …..   

                  

We dressed up as Ancient               learnt how to hoola hoop,                investigated evaporation in  

Greeks,                                                                                                               Science. 

 

          

We went climbing,                                tried wheelchair basketball,          organised a mini Olympics.  

Reminders: 

I will be setting at least 2 books on Bug Club over Easter and hope that the children will continue to 

read as much as possible. 

I have managed to arrange a science trip to Westonbirt Arboretum and letters have been sent out 

this week. As it is a quick turnaround and in order to help the office, we would appreciate if you 

could send in payment as soon as possible after the holidays – thank you.  

On the first Monday back we plan to have our new project launch –“OUTDOOR DAY “and we hope to 

be learning outside all day . Please keep an eye on the weather and if the forecast is for rain then 

send in suitable outdoor clothing, including wellies and alternatively if sunny ,hats  and sunscreen 

etc. 

Have a lovely Easter  

Mrs Moncrieff 

  



  

                                                                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                

 

    

  

 

 

 

  

                                                                       


